

LANCASTER BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 29, 2017

I. CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Stanley B. Starr, Jr. called the Regular Meeting of the Board of Selectmen to Order at 4:00 P.M. in the Town Hall Auditorium, 695 Main Street, Lancaster, Massachusetts. Present were Selectmen Walter F. Sendrowski, Mark A. Grasso, Jr., and Executive Assistant Kathleen Rocco.

Chairman Starr explained the purpose of the special meeting is to conduct interviews for the position for the Town Administrator. The Selectboard will not be entertaining dany questions or comments from the audience.

II. INTERVIEWS

The Board of Selectmen prepared a list of questions that were asked to each of the Candidates.

- 1. 4:00 P.M. Don Lowe of Clinton, MA is currently the Town Administrator of Bolton.
- 2. 5:00 P.M. David Van Dam of Swampscott, MA is currently the Chief of Staff for the Town of Haverhill
- 3. 6:00 P.M. Orlando Pacheco of Peabody, MA is currently the Purchasing/Energy/Facilities Director for the Town of Haverhill.

III. ADJOURNMENT

Seeing no further business, on Motion by Selectman Sendrowski, seconded by Selectman Grasso, it was unanimously voted the Board of Selectmen adjourned at 7:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted

Kathleen Rocco Executive Assistant

> Walter F. Sendrowski, Clerk Approved and accepted: 5/1/1